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PRESS RELEASE 

 

The Treasuries and Accounts Department is deputing around 700 Officers in the 

rank of Additional Directors/ Joint Directors/ Chief Accounts Officers and 

Assistant Accounts Officers to various Departments, Government Corporations, 

and Boards as Financial Controllers/ Financial Advisors/Chief Accounts Officers. 

The responsibilities of the officers include handling financial services, finalization 

of Accounts, Internal Auditing, Budgeting, Filing Tax returns, Statutory 

Obligations, etc. In order to upgrade the skills of these officers, continuous 

knowledge transfer is required. Techno-Managerial Training is key to enhancing 

the professional skills of the officers. 

A Memorandum of Understanding with the premier professional bodies will be 

very helpful to upgrade the skills of the officers of the Treasuries and Accounts 

Department and other departments in Finance. 

In this regard, a Memorandum of Understanding to impart training for officers of 

the Treasury and Finance Department was signed between the Commissioner of 

Treasuries and Accounts and the Secretary, Institute of Chartered Accountants 

of India on 20.12.2022 in the presence of 

Hon’ble Finance and Human Resources Minister Dr Palanivel Thiaga Rajan at the 

Secretariat. 

The function was attended by Additional Chief Secretary to Government, Finance 

Department,Thiru N.Muruganandam, I.A.S., Commissioner of Treasury (and) 

Accounts Thiru. K.Vijayendra Pandian, IAS., ICAI, Secretary,  Dr.CA.Jaikumar 

Batra, higher officials of the Finance and Treasuries and Accounts Department, 

and representatives of the Institute of Chartered Accountants of India. 
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